
From: Jane Hamilton <hamiltonjp3@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2022 8:47 AM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: 3805 Waldenwood Dr 
 
[You don't often get email from hamiltonjp3@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 
 
This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 
attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is 
safe. 
 
 
They also have a loud generator on our side of their house. 
 
> On Apr 25, 2022, at 8:21 AM, Jane Hamilton <hamiltonjp3@gmail.com> wrote: 
> 
> Thanks Brett! 
> We are opposed to yet another project on an already busy overcrowded lot (fence in front, shed on 
our side, overcrowded landscaping). And the most important thing to us is to get the landscaping moved 
to their side of the property line and have our grass restored. 
> Thanks, 
> Jane 
> 
>> On Apr 18, 2022, at 8:56 AM, Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> wrote: 
>> 
>> Thank you for your comments, they will be shared with the Zoning Board of Appeals. 
>> 
>> Sincerely, 
>> 
>> 
>> Brett Lenart, AICP | Planning Manager City of Ann Arbor Planning  
>> Services 
>> 301 E. Huron Street, P.O. Box 8647 
>> Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647 
>> 
>> blenart@a2gov.org | Direct (734) 794-6000 #42606 | General (734) 
>> 794-6265 | www.a2gov.org 
>> 
>> -----Original Message----- 
>> From: Jane Hamilton <hamiltonjp3@gmail.com> 
>> Sent: Saturday, April 16, 2022 2:55 PM 
>> To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
>> Subject: 3805 Waldenwood Dr 
>> 
>> [You don't often get email from hamiltonjp3@gmail.com. Learn why this  
>> is important at http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.] 
>> 
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>> This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open 
attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is 
safe. 
>> 
>> 
>> Now that the property is officially staked for their next project, will you please ensure all of their new 
landscaping (wood chips and all) along the side border (on the side of their new shed which is quite 
close to the property line) is moved to their side of the property line before they start anything new?  
And ensure that the grass for 3809 is properly restored? 
>> 
>> Thank you, 
>> Jane (3809 Waldenwood Dr) 
 


